Wajir County Integrated Development Plan
Yeah, reviewing a ebook wajir county integrated development plan could
accumulate your close friends listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, capability does not recommend that you
have fabulous points.
Comprehending as competently as promise even more than additional will come up
with the money for each success. next-door to, the publication as with ease as
sharpness of this wajir county integrated development plan can be taken as
capably as picked to act.

Building a Climate Resilient Economy and Society K.N. Ninan 2017-06-30 Climate
change will have a profound impact on human and natural systems, and will also
impede economic growth and sustainable development. In this book, leading
experts from around the world discuss the challenges and opportunities in
building a climate resilient economy and society. The chapters are organised in
three sections. The first part explores vulnerability, adaptation and
resilience, whilst Part II examines climate resilience-sectoral perspectives
covering different sectors such as agriculture, fisheries, marine ecosystems,
cities and urban infrastructure, drought prone areas, and renewable energy. In
the final part, the authors look at Incentives, institutions and policy,
including topics such as carbon pricing, REDD plus, climate finance, the role
of institutions and communities, and climate policies. Combining a global focus
with detailed case studies of a cross section of regions, countries and
sectors, this book will prove to be an invaluable resource.
Disaster Resilience and Sustainability Sangam Shrestha 2021-06-24 Disasters
undermine societal well-being, causing loss of lives and damage to social and
economic infrastructures. Disaster resilience is central to achieving the 2030
Sustainable Development Goals, especially in regions where extreme inequality
combines with the increasing frequency and intensity of natural disasters.
Disaster risk reduction and resilience requires participation of wide array of
stakeholders ranging from academicians to policy makers to disaster managers.
Disaster Resilient Cities: Adaptation for Sustainable Development offers
evidence-based, problem-solving techniques from social, natural, engineering
and other disciplinary perspectives. It connects data, research, conceptual
work with practical cases on disaster risk management, capturing the multisectoral aspects of disaster resilience, adaptation strategy and
sustainability. The book links disaster risk management with sustainable
development under a common umbrella, showing that effective disaster resilience
strategies and practices lead to achieving broader sustainable development
goals. Provides foundational knowledge on integrated disaster risk reduction
and management to show how resilience and its associated concept such as
adaptive and transformative strategies can foster sustainable development
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Brings together disaster risk reduction and resilience scientists, policymakers and practitioners from different disciplines Case studies on disaster
risk management from natural science, social science, engineering and other
relevant disciplinary perspectives
Développement territorial durable : renforcement des relations intersectorelles
Council of Europe 2003-01-01 L'aménagement du territoire joue un rôle important
dans le renforcement des relations intersectorielles. Mais, la diversité de
l'environnement, des valeurs culturelles, et des caractéristiques nationales et
ethniques est un atout majeur en Europe qu'il convient de préserver et de
mettre en valeur dans le contexte de la mondialisation. Il est tout aussi
important de réduire les disparités entre pays, régions et communes d'Europe en
matière de qualité de vie, de perspectives économiques, de prospérité et de
niveau de développement. La question de l'accès aux services essentiels - accès
à l'eau potable, assainissement des eaux usées, collecte et traitement des
déchets, transport public, construction durable - dans ce contexte prend ici
toute son importance. Ouvrage en anglais et en français.
Kenya Gazette 1999-04-16 The Kenya Gazette is an official publication of the
government of the Republic of Kenya. It contains notices of new legislation,
notices required to be published by law or policy as well as other
announcements that are published for general public information. It is
published every week, usually on Friday, with occasional releases of special or
supplementary editions within the week.
Inclusion Matters World Bank 2013-11-26 This report tries to put boundaries
around the abstraction that is “social inclusion”. It is intended for policy
makers, academics, activists and development partners – indeed anyone who is
curious about how to address inclusion in a world that is witness to intense
demographic, spatial, economic and technological transitions. Placing the
discussion of social inclusion within such global transitions and
transformations, it argues that social inclusion is an evolving agenda. While
it does not purport to provide definitive answers as to how to achieve social
inclusion in any given context, the report offers an easy-to-use definition and
a framework to assist practitioners in asking, outlining and developing some of
the right questions that can help advance the agenda of inclusion in different
contexts. There are seven main messages in this report: 1. Excluded groups
exist in all countries.2. Excluded groups are consistently denied
opportunities.3. Intense global transitions are leading to social
transformations that create new opportunities for inclusion as well as
exacerbating existing forms of exclusion.4. People take part in society through
markets, services, and spaces.5. Social and economic transformations affect the
attitudes and perceptions of people. As people act on the basis of how they
feel, it is important to pay attention to their attitudes and perceptions.6.
Exclusion is not immutable. Abundant evidence demonstrates that social
inclusion can be planned and achieved.7. Moving ahead will require a broader
and deeper knowledge of exclusion and its impacts as well as taking concerted
action.
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Sector Plan for Environment, Water and Sanitation 2013-2017 Kenya. Ministry of
Environment, Water and Natural Resources 2013
Wajir County Kenya. Ministry of Devolution and Planning 2013
Providing Sustainable Mental and Neurological Health Care in Ghana and Kenya
National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2016-02-25 Mental,
neurological, and substance use (MNS) disorders have a substantial impact on
global health and well-being. Disorders such as depression, alcohol abuse, and
schizophrenia constitute about 13 percent of the total burden of disease.
Worldwide, MNS disorders are the leading cause of disability, and the 10th
leading cause of death. Despite this high burden, there is a significant
shortage of resources available to prevent, diagnose, and treat MNS disorders.
Approximately four out of five people with serious MNS disorders living in lowand middle-income countries do not receive needed health services. This
treatment gap is particularly high in Sub-Saharan Africa (SSA). Challenges to
MNS care in SSA countries include a lack of trained mental health
professionals, few mental health facilities, and low prioritization for MNS
disorders in budget allocations. African countries, on average, have one
psychiatrist for every 2 million people, whereas European countries have one
psychiatrist per 12,000 people. Expanding on previous efforts to address the
development and improvement of sustainable mental health systems in SSA, the
Institute of Medicine convened this 2015 workshop series, bringing together key
stakeholders to examine country-specific opportunities to improve the health
care infrastructure in order to better prevent, diagnose, and treat MNS
disorders. Providing Sustainable Mental and Neurological Health Care in Ghana
and Kenya summarizes the presentations and discussions from these workshops.
Empowering the Poor through Financial and Social Inclusion in Africa
Abdelrahman Elzahi Saaid Ali 2022-05-27 This book discusses financial
inclusion, gender equality, regulatory regimes for microfinance, women
empowerment, and digital finance from an Islamic perspective. It encourages the
reader to reflect on whether the delivery of financial services from an Islamic
perspective might be attainable and lead to achieving global financial
inclusion. Accessing financing is one of the most formidable challenges facing
disadvantaged in IsDB member countries. The race to serve these niche markets
has led to the emergence of conventional microfinance. There remains the
lingering question of whether conventional microfinance in its current form has
conclusively led to poverty alleviation among Muslim communities. Hence, there
is a need of having Shari’ah-compliant business model that depends on Islamic
socio-economic tools such as Zakah, Sadaqah, and Waqf might best address the
needs self-financial exclusion or the exclusion of the extremely poor in
Muslim.
District Development Plan, 1994-1996: Wajir 1994
Public Works; 47 Anonymous 2021-09-10 This work has been selected by scholars
as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization
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as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has
been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Sector Plan for Population, Urbanization and Housing, 2013-2017 Kenya. Ministry
of Land, Housing and Urban Development 2013
Kenya Maurice Odhiambo Makoloo 2005 Minorities and indigenous peoples in Kenya
feel excluded from the economic and political life of the state. They are
poorer than the rest of Kenya's population, their rights are not respected and
they are rarely included in development of other participatory planning
processes. This report discusses the abuse of ethnicity in Kenyan policies,
arguing that ethnicity is a card all too often used by Kenyan politicians to
favour certain communities over others in the share of the nation's wealth.
Kenya: Minorities, Indigenous Peoples and Ethnic Diversity exposes these
concerns in detail via the analysis of budgetary expenditure in the poor
Turkana region, which is dominated by the minority Turkana people, and in the
richer Nyeri region, home of Kenya's current President. The author, Maurice
Odhiambo Makoloo, calls for immediate action to address the inequalities and
marginalization of communities, as a way of ensuring that Kenya remains free of
major conflict. It calls for disaggregated data - by ethnicity and gender - and
a new Constitution to devolve power away from the centre, so that minority and
indigenous peoples stand to benefit from current and new development
programmes.The report argues that Kenya's diversity should be its strength and
need not be a threat to national unity. Suppressing and denying ethnic
diversity is the quickest route to inter-ethnic conflict and claims of
succession. The report calls for urgent action.
Cornell Studies in Classical Philology; 24 Anonymous 2021-09-09 This work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain
in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
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District Development Plan, 1997-2001: Wajir 1997
Plan and Scope 1918
Wajir West Kenya. Ministry of State for Planning, National Development, and
Vision 2030 2009
Kenya United Nations Environment Programme 2009 This newest in a suite of the
United Nations Environment Programme's (UNEP) Atlases have inspired decisionmakers to action through the power of photographs. This Atlas does two unique
things: it assesses Kenya's progress towards its own goals of improving the
environment to achieve development goals, and delivers a stunning bird's-eye
view of environmental change through the use of paired satellite images taken
years apart. The Atlas will serve as an important educational tool to improve
local, national and international knowledge about environmental change in Kenya
and to stimulate action at all levels to protect the rich resources that are
the base of its culture, economy, and human well-being.
Addressing the Challenges in Communicating Climate Change Across Various
Audiences Walter Leal Filho 2018-10-02 This book offers a concrete contribution
towards a better understanding of climate change communication. It ultimately
helps to catalyse the sort of cross-sectoral action needed to address the
phenomenon of climate change and its many consequences. There is a perceived
need to foster a better understanding of what climate change is, and to
identify approaches, processes, methods and tools which may help to better
communicate it. There is also a need for successful examples showing how
communication can take place across society and stakeholders. Addressing the
challenges in communicating to various audiences and providing a platform for
reflections, it showcases lessons learnt from research, field projects and best
practices in various settings in various different countries. The acquired
knowledge can be adapted and applied to other situations.
Developing Sustainable Leadership Brent Davies 2007-04-12 `This book tackles
the leadership question by looking both outward and inward, the latter being
how to sustain oneself as a leader...Developing Sustainable Leadership is an
important contribution to the field of educational leadership' - Education
Libraries `This collection of pithy analysis and insightful solutions will be
easily assimilated by school leaders, policy makers and community stakeholders
who will, with relative ease, be left eager to recontextualise the wisdom
within to their own unique circumstances' - ESCalate `School leaders and
teachers know a lot more than they think they do. So, what prevents the release
of that creative energy? Look, no further than this thought provoking
collection of essays from world leading scholars. It treats us to a
kaleidoscopic view of what we do know, what we ought to know and what we
urgently need to do to harness the power of sustainable leadership. Policy
makers, please take careful note!' - John MacBeath, Professor Education
Leadership, University of Cambridge With increasing accountability pressures,
developing and sustaining leaders is a major challenge for all those involved
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in education today. This book brings together eleven outstanding writers to
provide insights, frameworks and ideas on how we can sustain our school leaders
and develop values-based leadership in order to counter the short-term
management solutions that abound. Andy Hargreaves, Dean Fink, Michael Fullan,
Brent Davies, Ken Leithwood, David Hopkins, Geoff Southworth, Brian Caldwell,
Chris Day, Terry Deal and Gib Hentschke represent some of the most powerful
thinkers and writers in the educational leadership field who respond to the
challenge of how we can develop and sustain our school leaders. While a great
deal has been written on preparation for leadership, this book takes leadership
thinking to the next level by providing strategies for enhancing and empowering
the leaders we have. This book is a key source of ideas, insights and
frameworks for all those involved in sustaining our school leaders. 'Offers a
clarity to complex problems that enables both the academic and general reader
to identify with the issues dealt with...the book is an enjoyable insight into
several leaders' view on leadership, which Brent Davies has pulled together
well and which will be of use to headteachers, aspiring leaders and academics
alike' - International Journal of Educational Management
Climate-Resilient Horticulture: Adaptation and Mitigation Strategies Harish
Chandra Prasad Singh 2013-03-15 Climate change, a global phenomenon, has
attracted scientists to contribute in anticipatory research to mitigate adverse
impacts, which are more important for horticulture, considering that the
scenario is in the midst of revolution, reaching the production level of 250
million tonnes in India. Impacts of climate variability have, invariably,
profound influence on production and quality. An understanding of the impacts
and relevant adaptation strategies are of foremost importance to sustain the
productivity and profitability of horticulture crops in the climate change
scenario, which necessitates synthesis of current knowledge to develop
strategies for adaptation and mitigation to achieve climate-resilient
horticulture. The book Climate-resilient horticulture: adaptation and
mitigation strategies addresses the effects of climate change on different
horticultural crops and focuses on the adaptation strategies based on the
scientific knowledge generated by the experts in different agro-climatic
regions in India. Issues have been covered in various chapters to make this
book a treasure of knowledge in horticulture vis-a-vis climate change. Some of
the crops included in the book are apple, grapes, cashew, banana, litchi,
mango, coconut, oil palm, potato, tomato, cucurbits and flowers. In addition to
strategies to be adapted in these crops, various other important aspects like
carbon sequestration, pests and diseases, and urban landscaping are also
covered in the book. Information on climatic risks and adaptation options for
resilience in horticultural crops and future strategies and information on pest
and disease dynamics on horticultural crops in relation to climate change and
available mitigation strategies have also been documented. The book is edited
by Dr H P Singh, a visionary leader, and his colleagues, which will be highly
valuable to research workers, students, policy planners and farmers to
understand and checkmate the adverse effect of climate change, so as to convert
weakness into opportunity.
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Mineral Resources; 15 Geological Survey of New South Wales 2021-09-10 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain
in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Community Paralegals and the Pursuit of Justice Vivek Maru 2020-11-26 The
United Nations estimates that four billion people worldwide live outside the
protection of the law. These people can be driven from their land, intimidated
by violence, and excluded from society. This book is about community paralegals
- sometimes called barefoot lawyers - who demystify law and empower people to
advocate for themselves. These paralegals date back to 1950s South Africa and
are active today in many countries, but their role has largely been ignored by
researchers. Community Paralegals and the Pursuit of Justice is the first book
on the subject. Focusing on paralegal movements in six countries, Vivek Maru,
Varun Gauri, and their coauthors have collected rich, vivid stories of
paralegals helping people to take on injustice, from domestic violence to
unlawful mining to denial of wages. From these stories emerges evidence of what
works and how. The insights in the book will be of immense value in the global
fight for universal justice. This title is also available as Open Access.
A Double Bind Naomi Kipury 2008 Pastoralism is one of the predominant
livelihoods of east Africa and the Horn. It contributes significantly to
national economies and can conserve fragile natural resources. Yet pastoralists
remain socially and economically marginalized and have little or no
representation in local and national government. Governments in the region
continue to hold that pastoralism is unsustainable and a barrier to
development.
Family Planning in the Legacy of Islam Abdel-Rahim Omran 2012-09-10 How has the
Islamic view of marriage, family formation and child rearing developed and
adapted over the centuries? Is contraception just permitted or actively
encouraged? The family is the basic social unit of Islamic society. Even
without compelling population pressures, there has been concern with spacing
and family planning. This book is the result of a massive research project,
gathering fourteen centuries (the seventh to the twentieth) of views on family
formation and planning, as expressed by leading Islamic theologians and
jurists. The work has been discussed and shaped at each stage by a committee of
Islamic experts representing the majority of the Muslim countries. The book
provides a much needed source of reference and will be of equal value and
interest to professionals in health care and development work and to those
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working in the academic disciplines of Middle East studies, religion and
population studies.
Wajir North Kenya. Ministry of State for Planning, National Development, and
Vision 2030 2009
Exploring Kenya's Inequality Katindi Sivi 2013
Accountable Aid Patricia Feeney 1998 In this work, the author examines the case
of the Rondonia Natural Resource Management Project (PLANAFLORO) in the Amazon,
funded by the World Bank, and considers the frustrations created when local
NGOs and communities were effectively excluded from decisions about a project
that claimed to be participatory.
Women and the Rule of Law 1999
The State of Peacebuilding in Africa Terence McNamee 2020-11-02 This open
access book on the state of peacebuilding in Africa brings together the work of
distinguished scholars, practitioners, and decision makers to reflect on key
experiences and lessons learned in peacebuilding in Africa over the past half
century. The core themes addressed by the contributors include conflict
prevention, mediation, and management; post-conflict reconstruction, justice
and Disarmament Demobilization and Reintegration; the role of women, religion,
humanitarianism, grassroots organizations, and early warning systems; and the
impact of global, regional, and continental bodies. The book's thematic
chapters are complemented by six country/region case studies: The Democratic
Republic of Congo, Rwanda, Sierra Leone, Sudan/South Sudan, Mozambique and the
Sahel/Mali. Each chapter concludes with a set of key lessons learned that could
be used to inform the building of a more sustainable peace in Africa. The State
of Peacebuilding in Africa was born out of the activities of the Southern
Voices Network for Peacebuilding (SVNP), a Carnegie-funded, continent-wide
network of African organizations that works with the Wilson Center to bring
African knowledge and perspectives to U.S., African, and international policy
on peacebuilding in Africa. The research for this book was made possible by a
grant from Carnegie Corporation of New York.
Journeys from Exclusion to Inclusion International Idea 2014-03-01 This report
identifies critical factors preventing marginalised womens inclusion in
customary and democratic decision-making structures. It details specific
strategies marginalised women and their supporters have adopted, ranging from
direct action strategies in Somaliland to 'soft' advocacy strategies in
Cambodia, in overcoming barriers to their participation. The reports ten case
studies gather together knowledge and practical experience from around the
world and show how women can have an impact on political processes through
their participation in politics.
The Oxford Handbook of Kenyan Politics Nic Cheeseman 2020-02-14 Kenya is one of
the most politically dynamic and influential countries in sub-Saharan Africa.
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Today, it is known in equal measure as a country that has experienced great
highs and tragic lows. In the 1960s and 1970s, Kenya was seen as a ''success
story" of development in the periphery, and also led the way in terms of
democratic breakthroughs in 2010 when a new constitution devolved power and
placed new constraints on the president. However, the country has also made
international headlines for the kind of political instability that occurs when
electoral violence is expressed along ethnic lines, such as during the "Kenya
crisis" of 2007/08 when over 1,000 people lost their lives and almost 700,000
were displaced. The Oxford Handbook of Kenyan Politics explains these
developments and many more, drawing together 50 specially commissioned chapters
by leading researchers. The chapters they have contributed address a range of
essential topics including the legacy of colonial rule, ethnicity, land
politics, devolution, the constitution, elections, democracy, foreign aid, the
informal economy, civil society, human rights, the International Criminal
Court, the growing influence of China, economic policy, electoral violence, and
the impact of mobile phone technology. In addition to covering some of the most
important debates about Kenyan politics, the volume provides an insightful
overview of Kenyan history from 1930 to the present day and features a set of
chapters that review the impact of devolution on regional politics in every
part of the country.
Kenya Health System Assessment Aaron Mulaki 2019-06
Taxation and Gender Equity Caren Grown 2010 Equity issues are again attracting
attention from academics and policy analysts concerned with taxation. This book
makes a substantial contribution to this new awareness by emphasizing the
important role that gender, like other social stratifications such as race and
income, often plays in determining the impact of taxation on well-being.
Richard Bird, University of Toronto, Canada This groundbreaking volume examines
the gender dimensions of tax systems in seven developing and one developed
country and is the first systematic treatment of its kind. The conceptual
framework that it poses should.
Economics of Land Degradation and Improvement – A Global Assessment for
Sustainable Development Ephraim Nkonya 2015-11-11 This volume deals with land
degradation, which is occurring in almost all terrestrial biomes and agroecologies, in both low and high income countries and is stretching to about 30%
of the total global land area. About three billion people reside in these
degraded lands. However, the impact of land degradation is especially severe on
livelihoods of the poor who heavily depend on natural resources. The annual
global cost of land degradation due to land use and cover change (LUCC) and
lower cropland and rangeland productivity is estimated to be about 300 billion
USD. Sub-Saharan Africa (SSA) accounts for the largest share (22%) of the total
global cost of land degradation. Only about 38% of the cost of land degradation
due to LUCC - which accounts for 78% of the US$300 billion loss – is borne by
land users and the remaining share (62%) is borne by consumers of ecosystem
services off the farm. The results in this volume indicate that reversing land
degradation trends makes both economic sense, and has multiple social and
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environmental benefits. On average, one US dollar investment into restoration
of degraded land returns five US dollars. The findings of the country case
studies call for increased investments into the rehabilitation and restoration
of degraded lands, including through such institutional and policy measures as
strengthening community participation for sustainable land management,
enhancing government effectiveness and rule of law, improving access to markets
and rural services, and securing land tenure. The assessment in this volume has
been conducted at a time when there is an elevated interest in private land
investments and when global efforts to achieve sustainable development
objectives have intensified. In this regard, the results of this volume can
contribute significantly to the ongoing policy debate and efforts to design
strategies for achieving sustainable development goals and related efforts to
address land degradation and halt biodiversity loss.
The Report: Kenya 2014 Oxford Business Group 2014-11-13 The country has a
strong private sector and received encouraging forecasts of new oil, gas and
water reserves, which if harnessed appropriately bode well for future growth.
While a pending international court case resulting from prior elections
provoked a measure of uncertainty, the country’s medium to long-term economic
outlook is robust. With over 40% of the population under the age of 15, Kenya
stands to benefit from a significant demographic dividend, provided that
sufficient jobs can be found when this population bulge enters the workforce.
The country has a reasonably sized industrial base, competitive infrastructure
and a large agricultural sector, all of which offer opportunities for capitalintensive investment.
THE DOUBLE FORCE AND THE FALLEN KINGDOM JAIVEER SINGH KATIAL 2020-10-28 When
the adventure seeking twins decide to explore a theft in their neighbourhood,
little did they know that they would be entangled in a war against the big evil
and embark on an intergalactic journey. The Double Force and the Fallen Kingdom
is the first book in a series about John and Jeremy, who are twin brothers.
They are always looking for an adventure but just can’t find one. However, this
spring, a robber starts causing chaos in their peaceful city. Furthermore,
things start getting tense when a murder occurs, revealing to the police some
unearthly evidences. This was the perfect chance for the twins to prove
themselves. As they embark on their expedition, they accidentally enter a
parallel world inhabited by a powerful sub-group of humans, formed a long time
ago. The twins further discover that sometimes humans like themselves also get
lucky and are born with genes similar to this species and can team with them.
Unknown to them, they have been spotted and picked by these creatures to side
with the good and fight the greatest threat that had ever occurred in a
millennium. The brothers go through a series of adventures and misadventures on
their mission to fight the malevolent powers. But first, they must prepare…
Digital Democracy, Analogue Politics Nanjala Nyabola 2018-11-15 From the
upheavals of recent national elections to the success of the #MyDressMyChoice
feminist movement, digital platforms have already had a dramatic impact on
political life in Kenya – one of the most electronically advanced countries in
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Africa. While the impact of the Digital Age on Western politics has been
extensively debated, there is still little appreciation of how it has been felt
in developing countries such as Kenya, where Twitter, Facebook, WhatsApp and
other online platforms are increasingly a part of everyday life. Written by a
respected Kenyan activist and researcher at the forefront of political online
struggles, this book presents a unique contribution to the debate on digital
democracy. For traditionally marginalised groups, particularly women and people
with disabilities, digital spaces have allowed Kenyans to build new communities
which transcend old ethnic and gender divisions. But the picture is far from
wholly positive. Digital Democracy, Analogue Politics explores the drastic
efforts being made by elites to contain online activism, as well as how 'fake
news', a failed digital vote-counting system and the incumbent president's
recruitment of Cambridge Analytica contributed to tensions around the 2017
elections. Reframing digital democracy from the African perspective, Nyabola's
ground-breaking work opens up new ways of understanding our current global
online era.
The Case for Smart Cards 1992
The Just City Susan S. Fainstein 2011-05-16 For much of the twentieth century
improvement in the situation of disadvantaged communities was a focus for urban
planning and policy. Yet over the past three decades the ideological triumph of
neoliberalism has caused the allocation of spatial, political, economic, and
financial resources to favor economic growth at the expense of wider social
benefits. Susan Fainstein's concept of the "just city" encourages planners and
policymakers to embrace a different approach to urban development. Her
objective is to combine progressive city planners' earlier focus on equity and
material well-being with considerations of diversity and participation so as to
foster a better quality of urban life within the context of a global capitalist
political economy. Fainstein applies theoretical concepts about justice
developed by contemporary philosophers to the concrete problems faced by urban
planners and policymakers and argues that, despite structural obstacles,
meaningful reform can be achieved at the local level. In the first half of The
Just City, Fainstein draws on the work of John Rawls, Martha Nussbaum, Iris
Marion Young, Nancy Fraser, and others to develop an approach to justice
relevant to twenty-first-century cities, one that incorporates three central
concepts: diversity, democracy, and equity. In the book's second half,
Fainstein tests her ideas through case studies of New York, London, and
Amsterdam by evaluating their postwar programs for housing and development in
relation to the three norms. She concludes by identifying a set of specific
criteria for urban planners and policymakers to consider when developing
programs to assure greater justice in both the process of their formulation and
their effects.
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